
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Force Main Issue Causes Wastewater Overflow 

 
Mobile Area Water & Sewer (MAWSS) responded to a wastewater overflow on December 29, 
2024, at 4680 Rangeline Service Road. Approximately 2,400 gallons of wastewater 
overflowed into Halls Mill Creek because of lift station operation. MAWSS crews addressed 
the lift station issue and have taken steps to prevent further overflows at this location. 

 
 
This overflow was reported by a concerned citizen. 

 
What We Are Doing 
Our Projects 
MAWSS has many construction projects and other capital improvement projects. From 
repairs to new infrastructure expansions and more to help with problems within our system. 
Check here for a list of current and upcoming projects:  Projects 

 
 

 
Media Contact 
Operations Communications 
(251) 694-3165 
dispatchers@mawss.com 
www.mawss.com 
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